CECIL W. ROBERTS DUANE W. HOISINGTON

PRESIDENT KCRB GENERAL MANAGER

CHANUTE, KANSAS

October 10, 1955

Mr.. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9k
Geneva, Nebr,

Dear Maurice:

Many thanks for your very nice, accurate report of
the reception of KCRB on October 4, 1955,

We checked our program log and found your report to
be correct. We sre amazed that we were able to put
a signal you could copy thru KSO which has 5,000 watts
power and limits our coverage to the North and East.

If you have an occasion to listen to short waves and
the 75 meter Amateur Fone band you might listen some
evening between 3900 kc. and 3950KC where 1 operate
my 1,000 watt Ham Phone station most every night,

My call letters are W@ZNOE..

Thanks again for your nice report on KCRB.
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